Mr. Vance Hudgins

Assistant Director for

UNITED STATES U.

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ®‘Q}

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

sep 111979

Politico-Military Security Affairs
Division of International Security

Affairs

U.S. Department of Energy

Weshington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Hudgins:

Enclosed is an application for an export license received recently by
NRC for 2 minor nuclear export falling within the categories listed
in 10 CFR 110.41(d), but for which a letter of assurance *s required
that the material will be subject to all terms and conditions of an

Agreement for Cooperation.

Your assistance in obtaining the necessary

assurance letter will be appreciated.

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd 8/30/79
(YSKMO1578)

Sincerely,
rz{n.’Zei Eerson;', A&ng Assistant
Director

Export/Import and International
Safeguards

Office of International Programs
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